
July 08, 2020

A reconvened meeting of the Russell County Board of Supervisors was held on Wednesday, July 08, 2020

at 8:00 am in the Russell County Government Center in Lebanon, Virginia.  Board members present 

traveled to Gaps Mill and Caldwell West Virginia.

The Clerk called the meeting back to order.

Roll Call by the Clerk:

Present:

Steve Breeding
Rebecca Dye
Oris Christian

Absent:

Lou Wallace
Tim Lovelace
Carl Rhea
David Eaton

The Board toured and discussed businesses in Gaps Mill, West Virginia and Caldwell, West Virginia.

No further business was conducted and the Chairperson adjourned the meeting.

____________________________________                                     ______________________________

Clerk of the Board                                                                                     Chairperson




